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Mr. Gerald C. Lilly % @
Vice Prc ident, Marketing -*

Container Products Corp.
P. O. Box 3767 IN RESPONSE REFER
Wilmington, NC 28406 TO F01A-81-112

Dear Mr. Lilly:

In accordance with our telephone conversation of March 19, 1981 in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, names and
addresses of companies involved in the manufacture and/or processing of
radioactive materials, e.g. nuclear generator fuels and radioisotopes,
we are forwarding the enclosed document.

This completes NRC action on your request.

Sincerely,
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. M. Felton, Director
D,isision of Rules and Records

~ 0ffice of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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